
November	28,	2016	

Good	Afternoon	Powell	Families,	this	is	school	Principal	Curtis	Brower	with	your	weekly	school	
message.	

Tomorrow	is	our	fall	picture	retake	day.		This	is	a	retake	for	any	student	who	was	absent	or	
wishes	to	have	their	picture	retaken	for	the	school	yearbook.		We	will	also	be	taking	club	
pictures	tomorrow.		If	your	child	is	in	a	club,	their	group	pictures	will	be	taken	tomorrow.	

Come	out	tomorrow	evening	for	our	next	PTA	Spirit	night	at	Zaxby’s	in	Knightdale.		Dine	in	or	go	
through	the	drive	through.		Be	sure	the	mention	that	you	are	with	the	Powell	PTA.		A	
percentage	of	proceeds	come	back	to	support	our	school	PTA.	

Wednesday	evening	at	6:00	PM	is	our	next	Family	Academy.		The	topic	is	“Today’s	Math,	I	
didn’t	learn	Math	like	that.”		Come	to	the	Powell	Media	Center	and	get	some	tips	if	you	are	
struggling	to	help	your	child	with	Math	at	home	because	we	all	know	we	are	learning	Math	in	
some	very	different	ways	today.		Childcare	and	homework	help	will	be	provided	for	children	
ages	4-13	years	old.		The	presentation	will	be	available	in	English	and	Spanish.		See	you	
Wednesday	evening	at	6:00	for	Family	Academy.	

Friday	is	our	next	early	release	day.		PTA	will	once	again	be	providing	our	staff	with	another	
fabulous	lunch.		They	are	looking	for	support	from	2nd	grade	parents	for	this	luncheon.		Please	
visit	the	PTA	website	and	signup	for	donations	or	your	time.		Please	remember	that	all	students	
should	be	picked	up	at	1:15	on	Early	Release	days.		Thanks	for	your	continued	support.	

Next	week,	please	plan	to	attend	our	next	Principal	Coffee	or	should	we	say	Principal	Tea	on	
Friday,	December	9th	at	8:45	AM.		Come	meet	our	VIF,	which	stands	for	Visiting	International	
Faculty,	Kindergarten	teacher	Ms.	Hannah	Hollingworth.		She	will	sharing	information	about	her	
culture	and	British	schools.		We	look	forward	to	seeing	many	of	you	here.	

See	you	tomorrow	night	for	Spirit	night	at	Zaxby’s	in	Knightdale!	

Have	a	great	week!	

	


